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Term 3 Week 2 July 23rd 2021 

 
Dear Glenvale Community, 

Firstly I would like to thank all of our students, staff, parents, carers and members of the 

wider  Glenvale community for adapting so quickly to the changes we have had to make 

over the last few weeks due to COVID-19. The current situation is incredibly stressful for 

everyone in our community and I appreciate the sacrifices you are all making to stay safe. 

At a time like this it is really important to look after each other and I encourage anyone in 

our school community who is struggling to reach out for help. We will get through this    

together. 

I would also like to thank everyone in the Glenvale community for the warm welcome that I 

have received as Relieving Principal. I am thrilled to work with the Glenvale School staff.       

I can already see they are dynamic, positive, knowledgeable and deeply committed to the 

learning needs of the students. I’m looking forward to when restrictions are eased and our 

school operations can return to a more normal state, where I will be able to get to know all 

of the students, parents and carers.  

I would like to acknowledge and thank Matt Johnson for his time as Glenvale School       

Principal. It is exciting to see many of the projects that Matt has led coming to completion.  

I look forward to working with the staff and community on new projects and improving the 

experiences and opportunities for our students. 

On a positive note, I’m very excited to let you all know that the playground and COLA at the 

North Entrance campus is finished. When restrictions have eased, it will be wonderful to 

celebrate the completion of this project with our school community. At the Narara campus 

the new WiFi has been installed and is operational. This will be a fantastic resource for our 

staff and students. The library has also been cleared, ready for the new furniture and   

equipment. 

Once again, I would encourage everyone to look after each other and stay safe. Please 

don’t hesitate to reach out if you need to and I very much look forward to the time when 

our school community can be together onsite again.  

 

Regards Peter. 



















A referendum for the Central Coast Council will be held on  

Saturday 4 September 2021.  

The Australian Election Company is seeking to employ         

temporary staff to work on voting day in polling places and at 

the office before and after voting day. No prior experience is 

necessary. 

If you are interested, please complete the attached Application 

for Employment, or contact the Central Coast Council           

Referendum office for an application form. 

centralcoast.admin@austelect.com or 0435 390 106. 
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